
Date: 04/11/2020
Our ref: 2016/3432/P
Contact: Charlotte Meynell
Direct line: 020 7974 2598
Email: charlotte.meynell@camden.gov.uk

Anthony Brogan
Montagu Evans
By email

Dear Anthony, 

Re: Kingsway House, 103 Kingsway, London, WC2B 6QX

I can confirm that the expiry date for planning permission ref. 2016/3432/P has been automatically 
extended until 1st May 2021, as per the Business and Planning Act 2020, which came into effect 
on 22nd July 2020 and temporarily modifies the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 to extend the 
expiry date of certain planning permissions that are due to lapse during 2020. 

This is in recognition of the effect that coronavirus has had on the planning system and the 
construction sector and in particular the delays it has caused to the commencement of new 
development.

Yours sincerely, 

Charlotte Meynell

Planning Officer 
Planning Solutions Team

Planning Solutions Team 
Planning and Regeneration
Culture & Environment 
Directorate
London Borough of Camden
2nd Floor
5 Pancras Square
London
N1C 4AG
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